
News story: Public and crown servants
can now join the GSE profession

The profession recognises the contribution made by those in public sector
organisations.

In his recent blog post, Sir Mark Walport, Head of Profession, says that the
board recognises the “valuable contribution made by scientists and engineers
working in government arms-length bodies and public research establishments
across the country”. He highlights that crown and public servants, “help us
to source the best possible advice and evidence to support government
decision making”.

Find out more about the GSE Profession board.

Read Sir Mark’s blogpost on welcoming crown and public servants to the GSE
profession.
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